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From: ving Jie onc |

Sent: 03 September 2021 17:21
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application ref 2021/3504/P
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Dear Sir/Madam

We refer to the above mentioned application and would like to object the building of a new floor on
top of our
existing building.

| would like to express my family’s concerns about the application to build another whole floor,
especially this being a very new building.

1. With the pandemic, we have been and will be working from home almost full time, the
construction of a whole new floor will not only impact our professional but recreational
lifestyles significantly, especially as we are located on the top floor.

2. We are also concerned about safety — not only during construction but should the top floor
be built- it's implications. Building an entire floor above the current building seems very
adhoc and we do recognise the potential risk it has on the structural integrity of the current

building. Building another floor of apartments also introduces the risk of over — crowding,
we have concerns with fire safety as we will all be sharing the same exits.

Finally We have enjoyed the quiet and the bright surrounding of our flat, we hope you could help
us to maintain this way.

Thank you

Yours sincerely

JJ Ong and family



